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On Friday, May 17, 2024, Southern
University and A & M College
graduated hundreds of students.

Within the mix, was our LIGO Docent
Lauren Anderson, who is a first
generation college graduate. 

Currently, she is working with the
Southern University Laboratory’s
Summer Enrichment Camp, where
there are over 100 middle and high
school students enrolled in camp.  

Lauren said that her experiences as a
LIGO docent and as a camp counselor
are the “same experience.” She stated
that LIGO prepared her to expose her
camp students to STEM topics and
STEM careers in an elementary. When I
interviewed Lauren, they were exploring
the concept of Carbon Capture with a
local chemical refinery company. 

Congrats to the Spring Class of 2024
Summer 2024 Edition

Lauren will begin her journey as a professional
Production Engineer with Boeing . Her new role
will focus on Maintenance, Surveillance and
Bombers. 

Lauren is relocating to Oklahoma City, but she
will not be alone. There are at least two docent
alumni working at Boeing in Oklahoma. 

We wish the very best to the graduating Class of
Spring 2024 as they embark on their career
journeys!

Thank you Lauren for spending time interviewing
for this newsletter. 

Lauren Anderson
Bachelor of Science 

Mechanical Engineering

Website: https://www.subr.edu/page/7718 Email: sudocentalum@sus.edu 



Thank you for attending the Docent Alumni Network private event at Red
Stick Social. It was great to see various Docent Cohorts mix and mingle.
The Southwest Eggrolls and Shrimp Fettuccine Pasta were a major hit.
The bowlers were competitive, and the atmosphere was relaxed. To hear
the conversations about upcoming graduates, wonderful careers, and
family updates, was encouraging. 

SUBR - LIGO DOCENT ALUMNI NETWORK

Recap: Mix and Mingle
Summer 2024 Edition
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Upcoming Events

Summer 2024 Edition

We want to hear from you
Click here to complete our Summer Survey. 
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Support Our Docent Alumni 

October 19, 2024
Homecoming Tailgate

Click Here to Register

https://forms.office.com/r/a7YjcnNXrG
https://forms.office.com/r/a7YjcnNXrG
https://forms.office.com/r/hFW7bmdMq5
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Connect with Us!
Find us on Facebook: 

SU Docent LIGO-Project

Find us on GroupMe: 
SUBR-LIGO Docent Alumni 

https://groupme.com/join_group/99851854/dkR0JwkI

Connect with us via our website: 
https://www.subr.edu/page/7718

Email us: 
sudocentalum@sus.edu 


